MOVIE NIGHT

Join us at
the Fellowship for
the film “The

Friday, February
9th at 7:00 p.m. at
the Fellowship.
Popcorn will be
provided. Bring
snacks to share.

UUUF

We have several people at the Fellowship
who are very allergic to perfume. Please keep this
in mind on Sunday mornings.

Please remember to silence your cell
phones and other electronic devices during the
meeting.

Join us for Breakfast at 9 a.m. on Tuesdays
at Kissin’ Cuzzins, 34th St and 10th Ave N.

Remember to bring items for
the Free Clinic. There is a list in the
hall of things that they need.

UUUF

You may not be able to change the world,
but at least you can embarrass the guilty.
Jessica Mitford

Unitarian Universalist
United Fellowship

PO Box 40311

St Petersburg, FL. 33743

Philadelphia Story”

UUUF

For all our conceits
about being the center of the
universe, we live in a routine planet of
a humdrum star stuck away in an
obscure corner ... on an unexceptional
galaxy which is one of about 100
billion galaxies. ... That is the
fundamental fact of the universe we
inhabit, and it is very good for us to
understand that.

Carl Sagan

UUUF

Labels are for the things men
make, not for men. The most primitive
man is too complex to be labeled.

Rex Stout
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